, D]
Mt?‘o%lpzﬁ?& '

TowN a0

NORFOLK BOARD OF FINANCE
MINUTES OF APRIL 30, 2024 SPECIAL MEETING

Members present were: M. Sconyers, S. Anderson, M. Kwast and J. Torrant.
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by M. Sconyers.

The Budget proposed by the Board of Selectmen and approved by the Board of Finance was presented
to the approximately 25 attending. There were questions and discussion.

The hearing was closed at 7:30.

On motion of M. Sconyers, second by S. Anderson, the budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 of
$8,016,208.93 with a “mill rate” of 28.40 was unanimously approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer M. Ryan, Secretary




